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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” ~Isaiah 54:13 

Honor Roll 

We are proud of the work our students 
accomplished during the second quarter of 
this school year. Please celebrate with us the 

smart cookies in grades 3 – 9 who made it on to 
the honor roll. 
 

 

 

Protect Your Child From Lead 

The Westvale Seventh-day Adventist church is hosting a 
presentation by a Syracuse University nutritionist about the 
dangers of lead for children. Learn about 
sources that can cause lead poisoning and 
how to protect your child. The presentation 
will be held this Saturday afternoon, 
January 27 at 5:30 pm at the Westvale 
church (2511 W. Genesee St. Syracuse).  

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—Chef’s Surprise  

Tuesday—Cheddar broccoli 
soup & salad 

Wednesday—PB & J, veggie 
straws & veggies 

Thursday—Baked potato bar 

On the 
Calendar 
February 10—Talent Show 
 
February 14—Wear Red or Pink 
Day 
 
February 19-23—Winter Recess 
 
February 29 - March 2—Music 
Festival (Grades 5 - 9) 

Office Contact Info 

P: 315.468.0117 

F: 315.487.1732 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

 
 

Principal’s List 
Ella 
Olivia 
Esther T. 
Joneé 
Regan 
Clarajane 
Jonathan 
K’nyaw 
Coen 
Jeremie 

High Honors 
Aiden 
Emmanual 
Matthew 
Annabelle 
Mia 
Olive 
Liberty 
Adriel 

Honors 
Hser Ka Paw 
Jasmin 
Hserkumoong 
Ryann 
Seth 
Cynthia 
Joshua 
Rebeca 
Samantha 

Honorable Mention 
Julianna 
Levi H-G. 
Xavier 
Leila I. 
Stacy 
Esther S. 
Sankey 
Ushindi 
Kafar 
Min 

https://adventisteducation.org/
https://a.co/1khHtnt


 

School Day Start Time Reminder 

This is a firm, yet friendly, reminder 
that our school doors open at 
7:45 AM. If you arrive prior to this 
time, please expect to have your 
child(ren) wait in the car—do not send them to 
the front door! We do not want students waiting 
in the cold and cannot supervise them in the 
building before 7:45 AM as staff need this time 
to prepare for the day. Thank you.  

International Cookbook 

We would like to put together a 
cookbook of international 
recipes as a fundraiser for 
Parkview. The plan is to 
compile recipes (and photos) 

into a book that would be sold at the 
International Food Festival in the fall. If you 
have a recipe to contribute you can email it 
to Kelsey at PJASecretary@gmail.com.  

Blessing Bags 

Students in Mrs. Hayford’s and 
Mrs. Anderson’s classes are 
putting together “blessing bags” 
to be handed out to people we often see on 
street corners asking for help. If you would 
like a bag to put in your car to give away, 
please contact Mrs. Hayford or Mrs. Anderson.  

8th-Grade Snack Menu 

All snacks are $1.00 with proceeds supporting 
class trip and graduation expenses: 

 Chex Mix 

 Popcorn 

 Popcorner chips 

 Kind granola bars 

 Goldfish crackers 

 Izze sparkling juice 

Cheese pizza 

Fridays ONLY! 

$2.00/slice, pay by 
Thursday 

 
 

Parkview Paragons 

More celebration is called for as we recognize 
the following students for their exemplary 
student leadership at Parkview. 

 

 

Talent Show 

The 8th grade class is planning a 
talent show for Saturday, 
February 10 at 6 pm. Students 
(and families) are encouraged 
to participate by sharing a skill, 

song, or other talent with our 
guests. There is a $3 entry fee for 

each act and a form that needs to be 
completed in order to participate. The 8th 
graders are sending home these forms today. If 
you or your child plan to enter the talent show, 
please complete the form and return it by 
Friday, January 2nd. Admission for ages 4 
and above is $5 at the door. There will be 
snacks for sale during the show. The 
proceeds of this event will support the 8th grade 
class trip and graduation expenses. 

Intent to Return 

Please remember to submit your intent to 
return form by February 2nd stating 
your plans for the coming school 
year. The form can be completed 
through the Jupiter app. 

Paragons 
Elise 

Layla S. 

Aiden 

Caleb 

Esther S. 

Paragons  
in Progress 

Monty 

Ameila 

Stacy 

Min 

Regan 

Coen 



 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing any of the following 
symptoms: fever, cough, vomiting, diarrhea, 
rash, sore throat or pink eye. Children should 
remain home until their symptoms begin to 
resolve and they have been fever-free for 24 
hours. If coughing and/or sneezing persist, we 
ask that he/she wear a mask while at school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9 am the day of to inform 
us of the reason for the absence. Please refer 
to the school handbook for a list of excusable 
absences. 

Early pick-ups due to medical appointments 
may be arranged by calling the office no later 
than the morning of to notify of the time you 
will be picking up your child. 

Late Pick-Up Policy 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20 pm M-Th or 
12:05 pm on Friday will accrue late 
pick up fees at the rate of $1/min, 
added to your monthly statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we encourage you 
to utilize the after-school care service. By 
paying in advance, the fee is $5/hr. If you are 
late, but haven’t paid in advance the fee is $1 
PER MINUTE which adds up quickly. 

 Wear Red or Pink Day 

Wednesday, February 14 
will be a dress-down day for 
student’s choosing to wear PINK 
or RED for Valentine’s Day. 
Students not dressing in these colors must be 
in a school uniform.  

For Sale 

Honey: $10 / 1 lb., $19 / 2 lb. 

Sprouts: $4 / 4 oz. container 

Visit the school website or contact 
Mrs. Kaiser at 315.729.7250 for 
more information. 

After-School Care 

After-school care is available for 
students who are not able to be 
picked up at the regularly 
scheduled dismissal times. Parents 
wishing to make use of this service MUST 
schedule days and times by Friday for the 
following week, otherwise we will not be able to 
guarantee a provider will be available.  

Hours: T & Th 3:15-5:30 pm, F noon-3:00 pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child ($1.25/quarter hour) paid 
in advance, CASH only. No exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child 
must be paid to the office the 
Friday prior to a student 
beginning after care. Any 
unused funds will roll over.  

Each Friday you must bank up to $60/child 
to allow your child to participate in after 
care services the following week. Accounts 
which dip into the negative AND accrue new 
charges will be billed at the late pick-up fee of 
$1/minute.  

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


